
The Annunciation Dancers 
would like to invite our  

Parish family  
to their: 

 

FDF PREVIEW 2016 
PERFORMANCE LUNCHEON 

on 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 7t h    
 

Following  the Divine Liturgy 
in the 

Very Rev. Emmanuel Papageorge Cultural Center 
 

After the meal stay and watch our 
dancers perform their routines for the 

 

 
4 0 t h  A n n u a l  

G r e e k  F o l k  D a n c e  
 F e s t i v a l  

 

 which will be held in Anaheim, California. 
 
 
 
 


